
Berry Elementary 

SDMC Meeting Minutes 

May 20, 2021 

 

The meeting began at 3:15 PM and concluded at 3:50 PM on March 24, 2021.  

Minutes were taken by Ms. Boomla. 

 

Members introduced themselves and the agenda was reviewed.  Campus safety plan was discussed.  

District/State regulation of masks cannot be mandatory after June 4, 2021. The safety drills: fire, 

weather, chemical and intruder drills were reviewed and dates that they have or will be taking place 

were discussed. Campus is current.  Visitor policies were reviewed.  The campus is in compliance.  

Special education policies and requirements were discussed.  SPED documentation protocols, end of 

year ARDS and deadlines were discussed. The number of SPED students is increasing as well as students 

with dyslexia. Staffing was discussed and at this time there will be a PALS TA opening due to a transfer 

after the end of the year.  There is also a potential fifth grade teacher position that may become open 

after June 15. Campus budget was discussed, and programs and planned spending were reviewed.  

Testing updates were discussed, in particular the following: Completion of Circle, Renaissance, End of 

Year assessments, High Frequency Words, and running records.  Results of STAAR are expected on May 

28, 2021. GPC meetings and dates were discussed.  Summer school was discussed, including staffing and 

dates of June 16 to July 8. Calendar and deadlines were discussed.  Numbers of F2F students versus 

virtual were discussed.  Budgeting was discussed and purchases and dates were reviewed.  End of year 

ceremonies and field day were discussed, along with dates and format.     


